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Dear parents/carers, 

The NSW Government is investing $7 billion over the next four years, continuing its program to deliver more than 
200 new and upgraded schools to support communities across NSW.  This is the largest investment in public 
education infrastructure in the history of NSW. 

As part of this program, planning is underway to deliver improved hall facilities at Milperra Public School. 

To help inform planning and design work case for this project, geotechnical investigations are required.  

The work is scheduled to take place on Monday 30 November 2020, weather permitting, and will involve drilling 
holes at the school to obtain information on the soil or rock composition. 

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.  

 

 

 

 

 

For more information contact: 

School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au 
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